Edits to the 12/12 Meeting Summary

1. page 3: replaced “things” in “misleading” question for greater clarity.  Now reads: “Have the panelists seen any visual representations that they feel have been misleading (such as in the press coverage)?
2. page 4: In answer to “misleading” question, clarified Cape Wind response regarding the handpainted monopoles.  Now reads: “One attendee from Cape Wind noted that some visual materials developed for and used by the Alliance (and subsequently reproduced in the newspaper) showed turbine monopoles that were painted inappropriately and out of scale compared to the later computer simulations.”

3. page 6: clarified description of the mitigation options being discussed with the FAA.  Now reads: “A mitigation option is to mount visibility sensors on the turbines that adjust light intensity based on the surrounding conditions, so on clearer days the light intensity goes down. This is being discussed with FAA.”
4. page 6: Added “onshore” to LIPA mitigation question.  Now reads: “Has LIPA discussed onshore mitigation of visual impacts offshore?

5. page 8: changed “Steamway Authority” to “Steamship Authority”

6. A variety of other grammatical and formatting changes, detailed in the track-changes version.

